
 

 

 
 
 
 
27 February 2023 
 
Dr. Christine Coombe 
TESOL Arabia 
c/o Excel Pixels 
Al Falahi Tower 2, Office 103 
Al-Inshirah Street, Abu Dhabi, UAE 
 
Dear Dr. Coombe: 
 
With great pleasure I write to inform you that the application for affiliate status 
for TESOL Arabia has been approved. Enclosed is an Affiliate Agreement form. 
Please sign and return the document. Your affiliation will be official the day the 
signed Agreement is received by TESOL International Association. 
 
The relationship of affiliates to TESOL is one of mutual interest and support. The 
enclosed information and a subsequent communication from Jeff Hutcheson, 
Director Advocacy & Public Policy, will explain the resources available to you 
through TESOL, including professional support and mechanisms for 
communication with the Affiliate Network Professional Council and other 
affiliates.  
 
TESOL looks forward to working with you and other leaders of TESOL Arabia in 
supporting the professional endeavors of those working in the field of English 
language teaching in UAE.  Welcome! 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Amber Crowell Kelleher 
Executive Director 
  


